
PUBLIC NOTICE 
 
Amendments to City of Toronto Municipal Code Chapter 27, Council Procedures, 
respecting limits to terms of office of Members of Council appointed to agencies 
and other external organizations 
 
At its meeting in Committee Room 1, 2nd Floor, Toronto City Hall, 100 Queen Street 
West, Toronto, on Tuesday, May 24, 2016, the Executive Committee will consider Item 
EX15.26, which contains the following recommendation which may result in 
amendments to City of Toronto Municipal Code Chapter 27, Council Procedures: 
 
"That City Council amend the Council procedures to limit the terms of office of Members 
of Council appointed to agencies and other external organizations to 4 consecutive half-
Council-terms to a maximum of 8 years, or in the case of full-Council-term 
appointments, 2 consecutive terms to a maximum of 8 years." 
 
It is proposed that the by-law(s) be adopted at the Council meeting to be held on June 
7, 2016 or at a subsequent meeting. 
 
Item EX15.26, can be found on the City's Website at 
 
http://app.toronto.ca/tmmis/decisionBodyProfile.do?function=doPrepare&decisionBodyI
d=966#Meeting-2016.EX15 
 
To submit comments or register to speak in person to the Executive Committee, please 
contact the following office no later than 12:00 p.m. on Friday May 20, 2016. 
 
Executive Committee  
City Clerk’s Office  
Toronto City Hall, 100 Queen Street West  
10th Floor, West Tower  
Toronto ON M5H 2N2  
 
Telephone: 416-392-4666  
Fax: 416-392-1879  
Email: exc@toronto.ca 
 
Any comments received after the Committee meeting will be processed to City Council. 
 
If this matter is deferred at the Committee meeting or Council meeting or considered at 
a subsequent Committee or Council meeting, no additional notice will be provided other 
than the information on the subsequent Committee or Council agenda. 
 
Notice to people writing or making presentations to the Executive Committee:  
 
The City of Toronto Act, 2006 and the City of Toronto Municipal Code authorize the City 
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of Toronto to collect any personal information in your communication or presentation to 
City Council or its committees.  
 
The City collects this information to enable it to make informed decisions on the relevant 
issue(s). If you are submitting letters, faxes, e-mails, presentations or other 
communications to the City, you should be aware that your name and the fact that you 
communicated with the City will become part of the public record and will appear on the 
City’s website. The City will also make your communication and any personal 
information in it – such as your postal address, telephone number or e-mail address – 
available to the public. 
 
The City videotapes committee and community council meetings. If you make a 
presentation to a committee or community council, the City will be videotaping you and 
City staff may make the video tapes available to the public. 
 
If you want to learn more about why and how the City collects your information, write to 
the City Clerk's Office, City Hall, 100 Queen Street West, Toronto ON M5H 2N2 or call 
416-392-4666.  
 
Closed Meeting Requirements: If the Committee wants to meet in closed session 
(privately), a Committee member must make a motion to do so and give the reason why 
the Committee has to meet privately (City of Toronto Act, 2006).  
 
Dated at the City of Toronto May 16, 2016.  
 
 
Ulli S. Watkiss  
City Clerk 


